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E nd Of In December, the CDC’s National Center
i for Immunization and Respiratory Diseases
th e Year granted the state of Washington two National
Immunization Awards during their 2015 Vaccine

AWAR DS Coverage Awards. The two awards were for:

- Healthy People 2020 immunization coverage
among adolescents from 13-17 years.

- Highest herpes zoster (shingles) vaccination
coverage among adults over 60-years-old.

Great work, providers of Washington!
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on Open Enrollment

At the beginning of the year, the Washington
Health Benefit Exchange announced that

as of January 2, about 174,000 residents
registered for or renewed health coverage
almost a month before the open enrollment
deadline. Of those residents, approximately
50,000 signed up for new coverage, and
nearly 124,000 renewed their current health
plan. Compared to the same point in the
2015 open enrollment period, we saw a

47 percent increase in sign-ups.

The biggest growth in enrollments

came from young consumers or “Young
Invincibles.” Over 50,000 residents ages
26-34 signed up for a new health plan or
renewed their coverage during the first two
months of 2016 open enrollment alone.
This high number accounts for a 66 percent
increase in sign-ups from the same age
group compared to last year.

on Communication

Thank you for the positive feedback we’ve received on the format and content of this
newsletter. Soon we will move to an electronic-only distribution system so please ensure

we have email addresses for you and your colleagues who would benefit from the seeing the
information in this newsletter. Email us at CoordinatedCareProvider@Centene.com to let us
know what email addresses in your office we should send this newsletter to in the future.

Don’t miss out on important updates!
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Visit www.CoordinatedCareHealth.
com/CoreConnections to learn
more about the Apple Health Core
Connections program.

on Advance Directives

It is important for all providers and staff to
be aware of and comply with federal and
state law regarding Advance Directives.
PCPs and providers seeing Coordinated
Care members must certify that members
ages 18+ receive information on Advance
Directives, and are informed of their right
to execute one.

When Coordinated Care members
schedule an appointment as new patients,
we recommend that all providers:

- Ask members if they have implemented
an Advance Directive.

- Request they supply a copy of any existing
Advance Directives to include in their
medical record.

- Make any past Advance Directives a part

of their medical record.

- Discuss potential medical emergencies

with the member and/or a designated
family member/significant other, and
with the referring physician.

- Document discussions about Advance

Directives in their medical record.

onthe Core

Encourage your patients to join The Core! By staying up to date
with bi-weekly emails, they are able to accept invitations to
community events, use our online resources and also receive
health tips that will benefit the whole family. Have them visit our

website and sign up today!
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Any Questions? LPAP,,

We’re here to help. PERMIT 4595

Call Provider Services:
Washington Apple Health (Medicaid) 1-877-644-4613 or
Ambetter from Coordinated Care 1-877-687-1197 to:
- Ask general questions
- Request a copy of the Provider Manual or Billing Manual
- Get a copy of this newsletter

Visit our website at CoordinatedCareHealth.com
to receive updates, access resources, and more!

f facebook.com/CoordinatedCare % @CoordinatedCare
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